
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

May 15, 2014 

Becky Heggelund 
Nowalsky & Gothard 
1420 Veterans Memorial Blvd. 
Metairie, Louisiana 70005 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

In Re: Docket No. 14-00008, Notice of Name Change from Tri-M Communications, Inc. to 
G/obalinx Enterprises, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Heggelund: 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Tri-M Communications, Inc. 
intends to change its name to Globalinx Enterprises, Inc. 

The notification meets the requirements contained in TRA Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the TRA will 
update its records to reflect the new company name, Globalinx Enterprises, Inc. No further 
action is required on your behalf and the TRA will close this docket. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Chief 
Utilities Division 

C: Docket File 
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